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Parents and Carers, 

Monday 8th March 2021 all children will be back to school! 

The sun is shining and Spring is in the air, this is wonderful news for all of us, but especially for our children. 
Plans are in place and along with the newsletter I have attached the FAQs sheet and Return to School 
Plan with today’s email. As you will see, there are very few changes and all our staff are working 
tremendously hard behind the scenes to ensure a wonderful return. We welcome also Mrs O’Callaghan 
and Mrs Thompson as they take over from Miss Zuzarte in Class 1 at New York. 

Next week will be the last joint newsletter of 2021 and what a year it has been so far… We have almost 
completed a year under lockdown in one form or the other, nobody could have predicted what has taken 
place, this time last year nobody knew what was in store for us.  

Again, I would like to say thank you to you All, whatever the problem, whatever the dilemma, whatever 
the issue, we have worked together and pulled through it… together. The situation we have faced this 
year has brought us closer together with our families, friends and workmates, it has brought to the 
forefront the importance of living for the moment and taking every opportunity as and when it arises. 

This half term’s value is Justice, and we have started this week with assemblies and ZOOM sessions with 
this in mind. If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 

Contact: 

Paul.bargh@frithville.lincs.sch.uk  

fern.parsons@frithville.lincs.sch.uk 

sharon.tempest@frithville.lincs.sch.uk 

louise.moy@frithville.lincs.sch.uk  

sara.zuzarte@newyork.lincs.sch.uk 

donna.iveson@newyork.lincs.sch.uk 

lisa.hawkins@newyork.lincs.sch.uk 

 

 
More activities for you try at home… 

 

https://youtu.be/mtLdTH_mDyU 

PE will continue as in the Autumn Term. 

PE kits will only be brought in on the designated days. 
Frithville – Monday & Tuesday 

New York – Wednesday  & Thursday 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 
Archer Pearce – 7 (New York) 
Aeryn Martin – 10 (New York) 
Alista Mastin – 11 (New York) 

Mrs Thompson – 21 (New York) 
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Amazing learning 

at School… 

Art 

Origami 

Science 

DT 

Maths 

Cooking 
     

    

 

 
  



    

Amazing learning at Home… 

Art 

Writing 

 

Joke Corner... 

Why can’t male ants sink? 
They’re buoy-ant. 

Want to hear a construction joke? 
Oh never mind, I’m still working on that one. 

Why did the gym close down? 
It just didn’t work out! 

Two artists had an art contest. 
It ended in a draw! 

I tried to sue the airport for misplacing my luggage. 
I lost my case. 

I have a fear of speed bumps. 
But I am slowly getting over it. 

What did one traffic light say to the other? 
Stop looking! I’m changing! 

What type of sandals do frogs wear? 
Open-toad! 

Why was six afraid of seven? 
Because seven ate nine. 

What do you call a boomerang that doesn’t come back? 
A stick! 

 
 

 


